
       FINAL MINUTES: AUGUST 9, 2025 
 

 
Village of Bellport 

 
Special Meeting 

Saturday, August 9, 2025 at 9:30 am 
This meeting will be held in the Community Center  

 
A G E N D A 

 
This meeting is open to the public in the Village Hall located at 29 Bellport Lane. It is an 
in-person meeting.  
 
Pledge of Allegiance & Roll Call  
 
Mayor Maureen Veitch, Deputy Mayor Nathan Rohrmeier, Trustee Steve Mackin, and 
Trustee Lorraine Kuehn.  Trustee Michael Young was absent. 
 
Open Special Meeting  

On a motion by Trustee Lorraine, seconded by Deputy Mayor Nathan Rohrmeier and 

unanimously carried the Board opened the Special Meeting at 9:35 am. 

Open Discussion:  
 
Motion:  Trustee Steve Mackin   Second: Trustee Lorraine Kuehn and unanimously 
carried.  Resolution:   197 
 
BE IT RESOLVED, that the Village of Bellport hereby accepts the resignation of Gerald 
J. Blake from his position as a Code Enforcement Officer for the Village effective July 31, 
2025. 
 
Motion:  Trustee Steve Mackin   Second: Trustee Lorraine Kuehn and unanimously 
carried.  Resolution:   198 
 
BE IT RESOLVED, that the Village of Bellport hereby accepts the resignation of Paul 
Bodnarchuk from his position as a Code Enforcement Officer for the Village effective 
August 6, 2025. 
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Motion:  Trustee Steve Mackin   Second: Trustee Lorraine Kuehn and unanimously 
carried.  Resolution:   199 
 
WHEREFORE, On July 28, 2025, the Village preferred disciplinary charges pursuant to 
Civil Service Law 75 against a certain Village employee; 
 
WHEREFORE, subsequent to July 28, 2025, certain occurrences have rendered moving 
forward with those disciplinary charges moot; 
 
THEREFORE, BE IT RESOLVED, that the Village will not prosecute the disciplinary 
charges any further and reserves all rights with regard to those charges. 
 
Adjourn: 
 
On a motion by Deputy Mayor Nathan Rohrmeier, seconded by Trustee Steve Mackin 
and unanimously carried, the Board adjourned the Special Meeting at 9:37 am.  
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Mary Pontieri 
Village Clerk  
 

 
 
 
 


